
From: dopmannouncement  
Sent: Monday, August 07, 2017 4:29 PM 
To: DOPM All Users <DOPMAllUsers@uabmc.edu> 
Subject: Do NOT ignore ONE Password expiration notice 
 
Dear DOPM folks with @uabmc.edu email accounts -- 

 
If you get an email like this… 

 

 

….please do NOT ignore it.  It’s about your email password. 

 

Instead, follow the customized instructions we wrote for you here: 
http://www.uab.edu/medicine/dopm/help/set-up-email-outlook/changing-your-email-password or call 

us at 934-7662 (when you have a few moments) and we can walk you through it. 

 

 

 

The rest of the below is more info about that only if interested: 

HSIS is the group that provides and maintains @uabmc.edu email accounts. 

HSIS is sending these emails out because they have a new policy that these passwords need to change periodically.   

So if you ignore these emails, your @uabmc email will become disabled -- which is definitely a problem  
So don’t ignore them. 

Note: This new policy is being implemented in phases, so not all DOPM people can do this yet, but if you got that ONE 

Password expiration notice email from them, then you can. 

 

If any questions, concerns, or problems, please let us know.  

 
 
Thanks, 
   ~Lisa 
     (UAB DOPM Information Technology/Systems HelpDesk  ~  MT-403  ~  Phone:205-996-2845  ~  DopmHelpDesk phone:205-934-7662) 
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